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Hello,

I’m a fairly frequent recreational user of the A303. I also believe that Stonehenge is an extremely special place.
I believe that the tunnel is the best solution for all interested parties; I’m not an expert in archaeology, but more
than anything it seems inconceivable to me that the main trunk road from London to the south west runs past
arguably the most famous prehistoric site in the world. I believe a tunnel would be the best way to restore
tranquility to the site and honouring its unique history.

Good luck with the project - I hope it progresses.

Tristan Treagust




